

THE UNIVERSITY SHEEFIELD

SIO 2TN

TELEPHONE No. 78555

1st May, 1970

DEPARTMENT OF HISPANIC STUDIES

Dear Ron,

I recently received a note from Mrs. J. Llubera (227 Chesterton Road, Cambridge) telling me that she has not received a notice of the Anglo-Catalan lunch during the last two years. You know of course that she is very keen to keep contact with us and I should be grateful if you would make sure that she is not omitted from the next distribution of invitations.

It was very pleasant to see you once more at Birmingham.

Yours ever.

moruse